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Date: 11 March 2022 

 

Ref: Russell House 

 

Dear Resident 

 

Russell House Major Works – project update 
 

We are now able to provide you with an update on the major works project planned for 

Russell House. 

 

Westminster City Council has made the decision to split the original project T168. The 

Russell House works will now be a standalone project and not carried out alongside the 

Churchill Gardens works. 

 

The Asset Strategy team is now reviewing the original plans and we will be inviting you to a 

residents meeting in the coming weeks, to reintroduce the project, scope of works and 

planned programme dates. The project is planned for financial year 2022/2023. 

 

Apologies, that I am not able to give provide more detailed information on the project, 

however if you have any questions, please call 0800 358 3783 and ask to speak to me, or 

email ljenkins1@westminster.gov.uk.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Lindsay Jenkins 

Resident Advocate 
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